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10/19/18
To the Town of Farmington Zoning and Planning Boards
Attn: Mr. Ronald Brand, Director of Development for the Town of Farmington
RE: SEQR Delaware River Large Scale Solar Project Fox and Yellow Mills Rd

As a Farmington resident I strongly oppose the proposed Solar Project. Let’s find a
different location such as a Brown-Field or an abandon Quarry.

As T understand, the land in question is directly above a main water aquifer.
Similar large-scale solar projects have resulted in ground water contamination
from panel cleansers and broken panel components.

Please say NO TO Delaware River Solar

Sincerely
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